From: Evans, Ginger 
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 12:24 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Schiphol Nederland

Schiphol Airport Group paid for my airfare,  hotel and meal expenses.  However, I had to pay a change fee for the return flight.  The City’s travel agency believes this was charged incorrectly and believes a credit is due.  Therefore I haven’t billed any expenses to the City.  The matter is not yet closed out – I will send a follow up report when it is.

The selection process was very informative (and intensive!).  I’ve asked DPS if I can share the criteria, evaluation process and five final architectural concepts with some of our staff without prejudicing our own procurement process – which has not yet started.  Won’t proceed until I get clearance from them.

Ginger Evans

